
 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 6 Transition Challenge 3  

Hope Clouds and Worry Bubbles 

 

 
 

If you have any questions around your worries, then please ask them by emailing:  

yr6transition@king-james.n-yorks.sch.uk  

Remember: “There is no such thing as a stupid question” please ask - parents/carers can ask questions too 

answers will be updated weekly on our Year Six Transition section  
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